
Dear Rules Committee Members
We are Opposed to HB2679
The State of Oregon does and has had a law stating that any person who wises to vote MUST be 18 years of age or older. This is to 
insure a maturity of the individual casing a vote. By changing this, we are opening ourselves up to individuals who's votes might be 
swayed by others. We need and must have people of maturity casing votes.

Thank you
Frank Slinger


